
 

First Presbyterian Church presents holiday concert 
Christmas Joy! during two performances  
at Pikes Peak Center Sunday, December 9 

Tickets go on sale Friday, November 2 
COLORADO SPRINGS (October 30, 2018) – First Presbyterian Church of Colorado 
Springs is excited to announce its annual holiday concert at Pikes Peak Center for the 
Performing Arts, taking place this year on Sunday, December 9.  Two performances of 
“Christmas Joy!” will be presented, at 2 p.m. and 4:30 p.m.  

This Colorado Springs holiday tradition will offer a wide variety of Christmas music for 
every age and taste. Musicians include the 150-voice First Presbyterian choir, guest 
artist Alvy Powell, a full orchestra, 17-piece Big Band, The Pikes Peak Ringers, The 
Colorado Springs Children's Chorale, Celtic Mountain Band, Celtic Steps Dancers and 
more! 

Tickets for each show range in price from $16 to $26 and can be purchased at the Pikes 
Peak Center box office, online at PikesPeakCenter.com or by calling (719) 520-SHOW. 
They are also available at The Broadmoor World Arena box office and at 
BroadmoorWorldArena.com. 

For more information, please visit PikesPeakCenter.com.  

	


